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MEMORANDUM FOR: Robert E. Alexander, Chief
Radiation Protection and Health

Effects Branch
Division of Regulatory Applications
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

FROM: Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and Radiological

Protection Branch
.

Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards ,r h_

SUBJECT: REVIEW 0F PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO TRANSPORTATION
REGULATIONS - 10 CFR PART 71

This is in response to your memorandum dated September 4,1987, requesting
coment on the above subject. ,y

' L.s,

Generally federal guidance such as that defined in Federal Guidance on
i[A , - (
Sv'}i

Occupational Radiation Control, has been issued with a reasonable I
implementation period. We suggest that agreement be reached with EPA that NRC
licensees should follow NRC criteria until the new 10 CFR Part 20 is
implemer.ted.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.

W
Douglas M. Collins
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